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The First Step Towards a Better Education

DEAREST PARENTS,

We are so excited to begin a brand-new term together! A
very warm welcome to all our returning families and an
extra-special greeting to the new parents and children

joining the Little Hearts family this term. We are delighted
to have you with us and cannot wait to watch your little
ones learn, grow, and shine.

This term promises to be full of joyful learning, fun
activities, and memorable moments. From classroom
discoveries to special events, there is always something
exciting around the corner. We encourage you to stay
connected through our newsletters and social media so you
can celebrate every step of your child’s journey with us.

Thank you for entrusting us with your children. Here’s to a
wonderful Term 3 filled with curiosity, creativity, and lots of
happy little hearts!

EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES

Extra-Curricular activities will resume this week.
Every week, we will be sending you pictures of all the
activities your child is engaged in during the course of the
week, via WhatsApp.

If you would like to enroll your child in any of our optional
activities, kindly confirm with the school office.

ACTIVITY DAY & TIME REQUIREMENTS

Martial Arts Monday Morhings | Uniform & Boxing Gloves
Skating Tuesday Mornings | Complete Skating Kit
Art & Craft Thursday Mornings | All Materials Provided
Hula Hoop Friday Mornings All Materials Provided

Q 0704 152832
www littlehearts.coke
o Little Hearts Kindergarten

@ @iittleheartskindergarten

» Kindly ensure your child’s
w clothes, especially track
= suits, are well labelled with
his/her full names.

2\, Ensure your child brings
® their own water bottle
daily.
~

Pack a change of clothes

® for your child daily,
especially those below the
age of four.

Kindly ensure your child is
well-groomed. He/she
should be neatly dressed
and have clean hair and
nails.

e

Please avoid sending your
child with processed snacks
and drinks. Healthier
options would be fruit,
yoghurt, etc.

e

® Kindly note that dangling or
w sharp earrings for girls are
~ discouraged for safety
reasons.

Kindly inform the school
office/class teacher
regarding any health
concerns or conditions
pertaining to your child.

e

We sincerely thank all the parents who have cleared this term’s school fees, and are humbled by
your commitment and support. Parents with fee balances are however reminded to clear any

outstanding fees by

Friday, 5th September 2025

to avoid causing any hindrances to your child’s school activities.

For more information or fee related queries, get in touch with our Accounts Office:

+254 700 167673



